
  

 

This week I would like the children to take part in a skittles challenge to 

celebrate NSPCC Number Day. 

Your child has brought home a small bag of skittles. I would like them to use 

these as part of a maths activity of their choice. This should be linked to 

something the children have previously learnt and could include: 

 Matching and sorting 

 Subitising 

 Patterns 

 Weight 

 Shapes 

 Pairs, odds and evens 

 Composition of numbers- showing numbers in different ways 

 One less 

 One more 

Please complete by Wednesday 12th February. Comments and photographs can 

be added via ClassDojo messages. It is very important that photos are sent 

for this activity. I am looking forward to seeing all the different ways we can 

use skittles to make our maths exciting. Try not to eat them before completing 

the activity! 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander                

 

 


